
 

 

 

5
th

 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Monday 24
th

 July, we are going to hold a festival as a celebration for our Year 6 children 

(Indigo and Lilac classes) as they leave Lanesfield for their new schools.  

The festival will start at 4pm and will finish at 5.30pm.  There will be an ice cream van 

attending so all children will have an ice cream paid for by school and we will also provide 

snacks. 

The festival will have lots of different sporting activities like teachers vs pupils athletics. 

Children can attend in their own clothes and will enter and be collected from the main school 

office. 

We hope that all of our Year 6 children will be able to attend. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 

  

 

 


